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MEll0RAliDUM FOR: Darrell Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing,liRR

FROM: Robert F. Durnett, Director
Division of Safeguards, !!!ISS

SUBJECT: REPORT Oil SALEM REGULATORY EFFECTIVEllESS REVIEW

From December 2-10, 1982, members of my staff conducted a Safeguards
Regulatory Effectiveness Review at the subject power reactor site.
The results of this review are docu:lented in the enclosed report.

Also enclosed is a proposed letter transmitting the subject report to the
licensee and requesting responses to the safeguards concerns identified
in the report. Please provide the Power Reactor Safeguards Licensing
Branch (SGPR) with a copy of your transmittal letter to the licensee.

*
c) -

Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division.of Safeguards,!! MSS

Enclosures:-

As stated

cc: w/ enclosures
Ronald C. Haynes,

Regional Ad::linistrator, R-I
James G. Partlow, IE
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PROPOSED LETTER
,

50-272

Mr. Richard A. Uderitz
Vice President - Nuclear Public

Service Electric and Gas
P.O. Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Dear Mr. Uderitz:

From December 2-10, 1982, NRC Safeguards Division staff conducted a

Regulatory Effectiveness Review at the Salem Nuclear Generating Station.

The findings of that review are documented in the enclosed report. In

order to avoid further delay, the report is being transmitted without

Attachment 2 which will be sent to you at a later date. Although a number

of, notable strengths were observed in the safeguards program, certain

safeguards concerns were found that warrant further consideration.

Accordingly, it is requested that you provide comments relative to the

areas of concern described in Section 2.2 of the report within days

of receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
As stated

.

CC: *

Robert F. Burnett, Director Arn n ?r tred :'rch onclosur.M a)
~

Division of Safeguards, HMSS -- _-.-._ _ . :il.:''M3 7' U N'": ::? tc.$
Peter A. Moeller, Manager, ,

,(w gdhQNuclear Site Protection '

,
Ronald C. Haynes, R-I ~ ~[;'~,sytirol:er classificatica) '
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